
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

5. TRANSPORT AND CITY STREETS UNIT UPDATE 
 
 The Asset Engineer (Transfund and Systems), Senior Liaison Officer for the Board was in attendance 

to discuss current transport and city streets issues and to present updates on the list of outstanding 
projects in the Board area. 

 
 The Board received the information, thanked the Senior Liaison Officer for the detailed information 

provided and decided: 
 
 1. To request that officers consider the impacts on Horseshoe Lake Road of increased traffic from 

the Palms Mall Development Proposal. 
 
 2. To request that officers consider the safety of the intersection of Rothesay Road and 

Bower Avenue, as there is a sharp bend and no centre line. 
 
 3. To request information on whether Community Board project and discretionary funds can be 

used to fund roading projects. 
 
 4. To request that officers consider providing some form of protection from cars for the planting 

along the Frosts Road Walkway.  
 
 5. To request that the Transport and City Streets Unit Update be presented to the Board on a 

quarterly basis. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


